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2110 Wyandot Drive

Denver, CO 80221

phone:
303 426-7006

e-mail:
Ron@ghpd.com

Ronald A. Dahl

July 9, 1997
Jerry & Edna Keller

23300 West Arata Rt. #131

Troutdale, Oregon 97060

Dear Jerry & Edna:
I hope this letter finds you all well.

I just returned from North Dakota, and my dad still seems to be in very good health.  He did break his arm last winter when he fell on a slippery floor, but the cast is off now and he is getting strength back in it.

Steve is always busy both farming and fixing equipment.  I suppose you heard that he and his wife Rhonda bought a truck and go all over the United States as independent truckers in the winter time.  I know he said he had a chance to visit Condon, but I’m not sure who all else he was able to see.

My oldest daughter Kimberly will start her second year at Wellesley College near Boston, and Bonnie will start the 8th grade and Courtney will start the 7th grade this fall.

I have recently gotten very interested in genealogy.  My mom told me numerous times that I should be contacting you and trying to get any information you have on our ancestors, and I finally am.

The only information I have from my mom’s side of the family is some handwritten notes and letters in my brother’s handwriting.  He hand copied it from some letters he found, probably in Condon, many years ago.  I will enclose a copy of it with this letter in case it’s of any value to you, but I suspect you probably have more accurate originals of this information. 

I will enclose a printout of the descendants of Daisy Dahl in case you are keeping a descendant record list.

I am currently using Win95 and the Family Tree Maker program.  If it would be convenient to send a disk, or e-mail, that would be fine.  I would also be happy to pay any costs involved if you have published a book or for printing costs..

I am really looking forward to hearing from you and finding out how all my cousins are doing.

My handwriting is illegible to everyone, especially me, so I nearly always have to write on a  computer.

Sincerely,
Ron 

